
United States Bankruptcy Court
District of New Hampshire

PUBLIC NOTICE
04-05

FROM: George A. Vannah, Clerk

SUBJECT: Chapter 12

DATE: November 8, 2004

On Monday, October 25, 2004, the President signed into law S. 2864 

(Public Law 108-369), which retroactively extends Chapter 12 of the

Bankruptcy Code for eighteen months from its previous expiration date of

January 1, 2004.  As a result, Chapter 12 has been extended until 

June 30, 2005.  

New Chapter 12 cases can be accepted for filing, and cases that were filed

under other chapter in the period from January 1, 2004 through today can

be converted to Chapter 12.  The filing fee for a Chapter 12 case

remains at $239.


